
Welcome back Irving Tigers!  

During this challenging year, the Irving PTO has decided to cancel its regular fall magazine fundraiser. This 

fundraiser is usually our second biggest donation driver of the year; however, we understand that many families are 

facing difficulties at this time. In lieu of the fall fundraiser, we are requesting direct donations from those who are 

able in any amount. Please send in donations by October 30th, 2020. 

Direct donations make it so that it is possible for people’s donations to go further for our school, because 100% of 

what is raised goes directly to our organization! This gives families the opportunity to potentially spend less than 

they normally would purchasing fundraiser products, while making an even bigger impact for our school!  

Money raised will go towards reimbursement of Teachers and Staff who have spent their own money on student 

materials, increasing Educational Assistant hours, special events that the students look forward to, and assisting 

students and student families with various needs throughout the year. 

Your generosity will make a difference in the lives and experience of all of our students. Thank you! Caring 

individuals like you make everything possible!   

Sincerely,  

 

Your Irving PTO 

 

Donations can be mailed directly to the school: 

Irving Elementary School  

Attn: Irving PTO 

3200 Hyacinth St  

Eugene, OR  

97404 

Please attach a note to any cash sent that states that it is for the Irving PTO Direct Donation Fundraiser. Make 

checks payable to Irving PTO.  

Donations can be made online by going to www.irvingelementarypto.org and clicking the “Donate” button. 

(Irving Elementary PTO is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your gift may be tax deductible. Please check with 

your tax advisors.) 

 

http://www.irvingelementarypto.org/

